
Peanut butter collected by the schools will be donated to the 

R.I. Community Food Bank, which each month serves         

68,000 people —many of them children. 

Join us in the fight against hunger! Join our statewide peanut butter collection drive. 
Collections begin: April 1, 2022 

Peanut Butter Express 

8th annual 

Presented by 

If your school or team is able to participate, please reply via email 
to students@riil.org and include the following information:    

 
 
 

 
Once your collection drive is complete, fill out the recording sheet and drop off 

the collected peanut butter to the RIIL office, located at 875 Centerville Rd, 
Bldg. 3, Suites 7&8, Warwick, during the week of April 25.  

Schools should contact the RIIL office at (401) 272-9844 prior to delivering peanut butter.  

 
 

Find all the information you need to organize your peanut butter collection drive 
at: https://www.riil.org/page/5409 

• NAME OF SCHOOL 
• CONTACT PERSON 
• CONTACT INFORMATION 
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